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M54 to M6 Link Road

From: Field, Jane <Jane.Field@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 03 November 2020 15:52
To: M54 to M6 Link Road
Cc: Archer, Chris (E,I&S); Percy, Tamara; Spencer, Amy
Subject: EA response to Inspectors Questions
Attachments: EAresponseInspectorsQuestions031120.pdf

Categories: Deadline

Please find attached the Environment Agency’s response to the Inspector’s initial questions.  
 
Furthermore, please treat this as a formal request for the Environment Agency (as a Statutory Party) to be considered 
as a Interested Party for the purposes of this examination. Our Statement of Common Ground outlines the 
discussions to date with the applicant, regarding matters relating to waste, groundwater, pollution, water-based 
ecology and flooding. Matters are still to be agreed with regards to Water Framework Directive compliance and work 
is ongoing to resolve these issues.  
 
If you have any queries please let me know.  
 
 
Jane Field 
Planning Specialist – Sustainable Places | West Midlands Area  
Environment Agency | Sentinel House, 9 Wellington Crescent, Fradley Park, Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS13 8RR  
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